
Hunt Highway: SR 87 (Arizona Avenue) to McQueen Road 

PAVEMENT PRESERVATION

**Schedule is subject to change for reasons beyond MCDOT’s control, including: weather, equipment failure, illness or other circumstances.** 
Questions: 602.506.3342 MCDOTprojects@maricopa.gov

The Maricopa County Department of Transportation (MCDOT) advises drivers to watch for pilot cars and
possible delays in travel beginning Monday, June 17th, as pavement preservation work begins on Hunt Highway,
between State Route 87 (Arizona Avenue) and McQueen Road. Work is expected to be completed by early July,
2024.

The project will include:
Mill and overlaying with asphalt.
Striping work after pavement overlay.

Work Schedule:
Where: See map above for locations.
When: June 17th - early July, 2024. 

Hours: Work will be conducted from 5:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday-Friday, and on Saturday, June 29th. 
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